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Star Readers 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been enjoying the Spring sun-

shine this week.  Here Year 6 are making the most 

of our outdoor spaces during their reading time. 

In assembly we celebrated new reading millionaires.  

We now have lots of children who are double, triple 

and even quadruple millionaires. 

Our word count in KS2 this year has now reached a 

staggering 155,902,188 which is so much higher 

than last year—a benefit of lockdown perhaps 

(there have to be some)!?   

 

Library Loans  
Thank you to those that have re-

turned books to the library since 

school reopened. After the Easter 

break, we will be re-adopting our 

policy of loaning new books to children from the 

library only once previous loans are returned. This 

will help maintain our excellent library collection 

and help the children learn about library systems. 

 

Attendance (22-26 March) 
Well done to 2R 100% attendance last week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Average 95.63% School Target 97.00% 

 

Helping Hands 

 

 

 

 

 

 
K is a lovely, kind girl who is always willing to help 

out in class and is very supportive to her friends.  As 

such, she is Miss Goodwin’s choice this week for the 

Helping Hands Cup.  Well done K! 

 

Finance Vacancy 
We are currently recruiting for a new Finance Officer 

to work in our Finance Team.  The position is part 

time and more details can be found on our website; 

closing date is Monday 19th April.  

https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/page/?

title=Vacancies&pid=1637 

 

Track and Trace  
If your child develops symptoms of Covid-19 

(cough, fever, loss of sense of taste or smell) please 

arrange to have a PCR test. If the result is positive 

and your child developed symptoms within 48 hours 

of their last day in school, please report the positive 

test outcome to 

trackandtrace@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk 

You do not need to inform us of any negative re-

sults or if symptoms develop after the first 48 hours 

of the school holiday.  
 

 

 

 

Week commencing 19/4/21: 

Class % Class % 

RBS 93.06 3S     - 

RF 96.86 4D 97.29 

RL 94.83 4G 99.65 

1A 98.21 4K 98.31 

1D 94.89 5FS  

1S     - 5T 91.43 

2B 97.24 5V 93.67 

2J 97.78 6P 89.92 

2R 100% 6S 87.73 

3C 93.85 6Sa 99.20 

3CR 97.46   

Monday Safer Walking Year 3 

Tuesday Safer Walking Year 3 
Karate 

Wednes-
day 

Safer Walking Year 3 
Karate 
 

Thursday Karate 
Music makers—Year 1 

Friday Karate 
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